From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 15/08/2024 9:41:52 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
15/08/2024

MR Murray Sheer
70 - 70 Undercliff RD
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/0946 - 80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

We are happy to support this DA application.
The applicants Pilu are always very mindful of their responsibilities to ensure neighbours

interests are looked after.
The noise is of little consequence and we live across the reserve from the resteraunt. As for

parking we observe that most patrons arrive by Uber or taxi and thus a minor issue.
It is great to have a successful business like Pilu in or locality

Thanks

Murra and Julie Sheer





